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Friday 24th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Thursday 30th January as a school, we have been asked by a company called Kids Connections to take 
part in some Healthy School food research. The day will involve many of our children from across the 
school age range talking to the researchers and giving feedback on a range of healthy fruit bars, similar to 
those we already stock in our healthy school tuckshop. Part of the research will also involve tasting. All the 
products are allergen free and meet Healthy School food guidelines. 

This letter is purely for your information only, however if you would prefer your child not take part in the 
research please email me loades@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk by Tuesday 28th January. 

 

Kind Regards  

Mrs Lucy Oades 

Raising Aspirations and Enterprise Co-ordinator 
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